## **Ron Gatlin**

From: Sent: Marina Elizabeth Sifuentes Friday, July 26, 2013 9:04 AM

To:

Ron Gatlin

Subject:

Books

Follow Up Flag: Flag Status:

Follow up Flagged

Good morning Ron, this is the list of classes our students are enrolled in at this moment. The number may change to more if we process more registrations on August.

The prices are for new books, however if used books are available we purchase them cutting back on the cost.

The number of books needed will vary depending on the stock we have in campus already, and if the EPCC instructors continue to use the same books.

Some books are going to change editions and we will need to get the updated ones, however some teachers continue to use the books we already have.

There are some teachers that require Access Codes for On-Line work included in the purchase of the book; but if we have the books we just order the access codes cutting the cost about 50%.

If the book does not show a price is because either the instructor has not submitted the request to the bookstore or the bookstore doesn't have the book in stock.

Reading materials for the classes are hard to estimate since the teachers inform the students once the class has started; the list below is a consolidated list of classes. Most teachers use the same book, but the requirements may vary depending on the instructor.

Please let me know if you need more information.

Thank you,